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FalseNo (PTR) The Silent Hill Arcade Game PC version is scheduled for a January 2017 release. Game
Summary: Explore the sinister reality of Silent Hill in the original cast of characters. Explore a
completely new town, where other horrific creatures await you. Fight in local and worldwide arenas, with
many different game types. Witness the beginning of the final chapter in the SH series. Sequel to the
game, that will be released in 2017. Replay the forgotten horror story. Play as the original cast of
characters. Play as new characters. Brand new gameplay elements. Online multiplayer mode. New game
types. Exclusive bonus content. Silent Hill: Book of Memories is a video game developed and published by
Konami Digital Entertainment. The game is a spiritual successor to the classic horror video game Silent
Hill, where the player controls James Sunderland to explore the abandoned city of Silent Hill. The player
may also be joined by two other people during exploration. Enter a twisted new town, with a variety of
new characters and enemies. Explore the horrifying reality of the town. Fight in local and worldwide
arenas. Witness the beginning of the final chapter in the SH saga. Explore a new town, with a variety of
new characters and enemies. Explore the terrifying reality of the town. Fight in local and worldwide
arenas. Witness the beginning of the final chapter in the SH saga. Explore a new town, with a variety of
new characters and enemies. Explore the horrifying reality of the town. Fight in local and worldwide
arenas. Witness the beginning of the final chapter in the SH saga. Explore a new town, with a variety of
new characters and enemies. Explore the horrifying reality of the town. Fight in local and worldwide
arenas. Witness the beginning of the final chapter in the SH saga. Explore a new town, with a variety of
new characters and enemies. Explore the horrifying reality of the town. Fight in local and worldwide
arenas. Witness the beginning of the final chapter in the SH saga. Explore a new town, with a variety of
new characters and enemies. Explore the horrifying reality of the town. Fight in local and worldwide
arenas. Witness the beginning of the final chapter in the SH saga. Explore a new town, with a variety of
new characters and enemies. Explore the horrifying reality of the town. Fight in local and worldwide
arenas. Witness the beginning of the final chapter in the SH saga. Explore a new town, with a variety of
new characters and enemies. Explore the horrifying reality of the town.
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